
 
 

Appeal Notice – Installation of Two Prefabricated Sheds for Storage – 

Application 2020/84 

 
A Notice of Appeal has been submitted to the Land Development Appeals Tribunal against the Decision of Refusal  

By the Land Development Control Authority (LDCA) at its meeting on 13 January 2021, in relation to the 

Application for Installation of Two Prefabricated Sheds for Storage, Near the Rock Club, Half Tree Hollow. 

 
Should you be interested and wish to be updated on the progress of this Appeal, then please write 

to or email Mrs Amelia Gough, Clerk of the Land Development Appeals Tribunal at the address 

below: 

 

Judicial Services 

The Castle 

Jamestown 

Email: amelia.gough@sainthelena.gov.sh 

 

Shane Williams 

Planning Officer  

 

 

  

 


